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Mr Doug Batten

Mayor

Gilgandra Shire Council
PO Box 23
GILGANDRA NSW 2827

Dear Doug

Thank you for your letter dated the 6 June 2018 regarding Council’s priority projects
for the Inland Rail project.

| have made representations on your behalf to the Minister for Infrastructure and
Transport, the Hon Michael McCormack MP; the Minister for Regional New South
Wales, the Hon John Barilaro MP; and the CEO of Inland Rail, Mr Richard
Wankmuller.

Once | receive a response, ! willicontact you again. -

Yours sincerely

&
Mark Coulton
Email mark.coulton.mp@aph.gov.au Website www.markcoulton.com.au
Dubbo Moree Broken Hill
Suite 3, 153 Brisbane Street 69 Heber Streat 275 Argent Street
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